
 

 

 

 

 

31st  October 2022 

Year 9 National Justice Museum  

Friday 2nd December  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The RE department are pleased to announce that we are running a trip to the National Justice 

Museum in Nottingham on Friday 2nd December 2022.  This is an exciting opportunity for pupils to 

understand the importance of the judicial system in the United Kingdom as well as the history of 

Crime and Punishment.  

During this trip students will examine a case and then prepare and present a trial based on the 

evidence available by playing the roles of judge, jury, defence and prosecution. At the end of the 

trial students will reach a verdict and discuss sentencing options. Students will spend time in the 

emotive capital punishment gallery, take part in a facilitated debate, meet historical prison 

characters and hear their stories of capital punishment.  

This trip will support students with their oracy, leadership, public speaking and problem solving 

skills. This trip also supports the ‘Crime and Punishment’ topic that students are currently studying in 

RE lessons.  

Pupils need to meet at the main reception by 8:30am so we can leave school at 9.00am.  We aim to 

leave the museum at 2:00 pm and arrive back to school for around 3.30pm.  

The cost of this trip is £21 and it is payable on ParentPay. This price includes the coach journey and 

two workshops that students will be attending at the National Justice Museum. There are a limited 

number of spaces available and therefore this will be allocated on a first come, first served, basis.   

Please be advised that pupils will need to bring any medication with them and this must be in date – 

any pupil who does not bring in-date medication will not be allowed on the trip. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch (students in receipt of Free School Meals will have one 

provided) and will be in school uniform.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Majszak    Mr A. Price 

Teacher of RE             Principal 

 

 


